
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
HOPE IN THE DARK - would like to invite you to a 
potluck Dessert Night update on Sunday, December 8th, in the 
lower fellowship hall beginning at 6 pm.   Please 
RSVP:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4FACA92DAA
F5C25-53420819-hope.   

 

OPPORTUNITY - to magnify the sweet aroma of Christ in 
Ireland - Praise God for those who were able to come and enjoy 
hearing about what God is doing in Ireland and how they can be 
part of it.  If you were unable to attend and are curious, you can 
find more here  https://www.om.org/ca/opportunities/st-
patricks-challenge-
2025 and https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CBNaM664uTc   
 

CONGRATULATIONS to Chris and Rachel Lipp on the birth of 
their new baby girl.  Florence Elliot was born Sunday, December 
1 at 8:40pm weighing 6lbs 14oz.  Praise the Lord that they are 
home and doing well.  Please remember this family in your 
prayers.  
 
MAIL - Over the next couple Sundays please check your mail 
folders for your year-to-date statement of contributions.  

 
 

PLEASE NOTE – The Sunday evening Bible study is on hold until 
the new year. Watch for more details regarding when the study 
will resume.  
 
CHRISTMAS NIGHT OF MUSIC – Join us on Sunday, December 
15th at 6:00pm.  This will be followed by a time of refreshments 
and Christmas goodies in the fellowship hall.  If you are able, 
please bring a plate of baking to share with the group.  
 
THANKS – Diane G wants to express her thanks to the church 
family for your prayer after her mom’s passing.    
 
FOOD HAMPERS - Thank you for the many donations to our food 
hamper closet.  It is well stocked!  Please let me know if you or 
anyone you know is in need of a food hamper this month.  All 
inquiries are kept confidential.   
 
DEACON NOMINATIONS - Please prayerfully consider if you 
would like to nominate someone to serve as a deacon/deaconess 
on our church executive board in the new year.  Forms are 
available on the back table and on our 
website under resources.  Please return your forms to the office 
or one of the elders no later than Sunday, Jan. 5th.  Thank you. 
 
PASTORS LOVE OFFERING - This Christmas season we would love 
to show our appreciation to our pastors.  If you wish to give a 
pastor's gift this year it must be given directly to Pastor Ron and 
Pastor Angel. Please do not put it in a tithe envelope and put it in 
the offering box.  Due to CRA regulations the church can not 
collect money and distribute it. Thank you for your support at this 
time of year as we bless our Pastors for their love and care for our 
church family.  

 

 

~MEMORY VERSE FOR THE WEEK~ 

Psalm 95:6-7 

Oh come, let us worship and bow down; Let 

us kneel before the LORD our Maker.  For He 

is our God, And we are the people of His 

pasture, and the sheep of His hand. 
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